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Chatham County Police Department Officers Quickly Arrest Shots Fired Suspect 

  

Chatham County, GA (October 6, 2020) – At 9:07 a.m. this morning, Chatham County Police 

officers were dispatched to a report of shots being fired at the intersection of Johnny Mercer 

Boulevard and Whitemarsh Island Drive. Officers arrived on the scene, and had the suspect in 

custody at 9:10 a.m. 

 

No one was injured in the incident, and there is no threat to the public at this time. 

 

The Chatham County Police Department will release more detailed information about the 

incident and the suspect later this morning. 

 

### 

Media Contact: 

 

Betsy Nolen 

Public Information Officer 

Chatham County Police Department 

Cell: (912) 675-2949 
 

 


